
Submitter: Emily Embleton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

Oregon communities and ecosystems are still reeling from the immense havoc that 

the clearcutting wreaked on our lands during the 20th century. Allowing this bill to 

pass is a slap in the face of the hundreds of rural towns that are putting in active, 

communal effort to create sustainable solutions and reinvent their local economy to 

be in line with the local ecosystem rather than against it. I adamantly oppose this bill. 

Keep Oregon Wild. When the last tree is cut down, the last fish eaten, and the last 

stream poisoned, you will realize that you cannot eat money.  


